
 

10 November 2015 
HRK Vice-Presidents Ulrike Beisiegel and Holger Burckhart re-elected  
 
 
The Executive Board of the German Rectors' Conference (HRK) will continue its work with the 
same members. The General Meeting of the German Rectors' Conference (HRK) in Kiel today 
confirmed Prof. Dr. Ulrike Beisiegel and Prof. Dr. Holger Burckhart in office:  
 
Prof. Dr. Ulrike Beisiegel, President of the University of Göttingen, has been HRK Vice-President 
for Management and Governance since 2012.  
 
Prof. Dr. Holger Burckhart is the Rector of the University of Siegen and became HRK Vice-
President for Teaching, Learning, Teacher Training, Lifelong Learning in 2012. 
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